
 

Cancellation of Public Hearing Notice 
 
 

City of Philadelphia 

The Committee on Public Safety of the Council of the City of Philadelphia has CANCELLED the Public
Hearing scheduled for Thursday, April 26, 2018, at 1:30 PM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear testimony
on the following item: 

An Ordinance amending Section 10-836a of The Philadelphia Code, entitled 
"Temporary Removal of Firearms of Persons Posing a Risk of Imminent Personal
Injury to Self or Others," by revising requirements, under certain terms and 
conditions. 
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Michael Decker 
Chief Clerk 
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